Robinson, Doug

From: gringachulal <gringachulal@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 3, 2023 6:57 AM

To: Robinson, Doug

Subject: Storage Unit Winter Springs

NOTICE: This email was sent from someone outside of the Seminole County BCC Organization. Always use caution when
opening attachments or clicking links from unknown senders or when receiving unexpected emails. If you believe this
message is suspicious or malicious in nature, please use the Phish Alert Button to report it to the Information Services
Security Team or contact 311Support at CSDSupport@seminole

This email is to let you know | am against the proposed storage unit on Tuskawilla in Winter Springs. | live in Tuskawilla
Crossings and where my house is | would be sandwiched between the Savoy and the storage unit. It would decrease the
value of our homes. If | knew there was going be a storage unit here | would have never bought my house. It does not
belong here. The storage unit would attract more crime and vagrants. A 3 story unit does not look appropriate with the
surrounding buildings and businesses. It would look out of place. The proposed unit would also be next to a school which
brings up safety concerns. It’s just not the right location to put up a 3 story building. Please don’t allow this to happen.
Thank you

Lillian

Sent from my iPhone



From: Krista Ross

To: Robinson, Doug
Subject: Storage unit
Date: Tuesday, May 2, 2023 8:17:46 PM

This email was sent from someone outside of the Seminole County BCC Organization. Always use caution
when opening attachments or clicking links from unknown senders or when receiving unexpected emails. If you

believe this message is suspicious or malicious in nature, please use the Phish Alert Button to report it to the
Information Services Security Team or contact 311Support at

Hello and thank you for your time. I would like to express my opposition to the storage unit
and why. Also, I would be one of the homes behind the storage unit. On another note, I plead
with the zoning committee to leave the agricultural zoning as is. The reason is not for me.
That land abuts to the

wetlands and is important from keeping pollution from entering the water. It is also part of an
important, albeit, dwindling, ecosystem that I have witnessed. We need somewhere for the
animals to go and connecting forests are essential to their survival. I do, however, realize they
will build something on the industrial lot. This part as homeowners we PLEASE urge you to
give us at least 60-75 feet of the forest behind us to buffer our view of whatever they build
there. Here are my reasons for opposing the storage unit:

1. Kids walk to and from school on Tuscawilla road. Moving trucks are a huge hazard
turning in/out of there.

2. This is a residential area and a storage unit brings crime. It is also unsightly and will
bring down local property values.

3. There are other places to build storage units.

4. They want to avoid using winter springs water/sewer/fire. I live behind them. If that
place catches on fire it is a HUGE danger with a well only to put out a fire..
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